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Townsend, Erle

From: Diane Fredette <memine10@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 6:02 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I OPPOSE THIS RULE IMPOSED ON MAINERS AT NO CONSIDERATION AT THE COST IT WILL IMPOSE ON OUR ALREADY 

STRUGGLING COMMUNITIES!! 

 

EVs ARE NOT DEPENDABLE AND IT WILL ON SEEK TO MAKE THE US MORE UNDER THE CONTROL OF CHINA… 

PHARACUDICAL DRUGS IS A CURRENT PROBLEM AND HOPING… OUR GOVERNMENT IS DOING SOMETHING ABOUT 

THAT BUT I’M NOT HOLDING MY BREATH. 

 

WE CANNOT AFFORD THE EV MANDATE IN ANY STATE!! 

 

Diane Fredette 

Farmingdale, ME 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 

 


